


Welcome 

MAY 2022 NETWORK



The Vision for the Network
A forum for Early Years practitioners to meet and share good practice, 
work collaboratively to develop our practice and improve outcomes for 
children in our local area.

Each session will include:

NETWORKING & 
SHARING 
PRACTICE WITH 
OTHER 
PRACTITIONERS

A SHORT INPUT 
ON AN AREA OF 
INTEREST TO THE 
GROUP

SHARING & 
SIGNPOSTING 
OF USEFUL 
RESOURCES



Funding Bid

Strand 1

The Alver Valley Early 

Years Network

If you are interested in finding out more or being involved please 

speak or email me (Ali Lockwood) to find out more.

Strand 2

Action research project 

on developing Sustained 

Shared Thinking



Reminder poster and all 

the resources from our 

last session are 

available to download on 

the AVS Early Years 

Network page on our 

website . Resources 

from this session will 

also be added onto the 

page.


